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February 23, 2021
VIA EMAIL

Jan Noriyuki, Secretary

Idaho Public Utilities Commission
472 West Washington Street
Boise, ID 83702
secretary@puc.idaho.gov

RE: Case Nos. FZ4-T-20-02 & LXI-T-20-05
In the Matter of LXI-CLEC, LLC and Fatbeam, LLC's Application for Approval to Assign the
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity Held by LXI-CLEC, LLC to Fatbeam, LLC

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION

Dear Secretary Noriyuki:

This letter notifies the Commission that the Transaction, as described in the above-referenced
Application filed on November 17, 2020, was completed on February 22, 2021. As a result, Fatbeam,
LLC (“Fatbeam”) has acquired CPCN No. 498 from LXI-CLEC, LLC ("LXI"). Pursuant Order No. 34912
approving the Transaction, Fatbeam submitted its price list to the Commission on February 10,
2021, and the Commission reissued CPCN No. 498 to Fatbeam on February 23, 2021.

Pursuant to Order No. 34781 suspending the requirements for paper copies of pleadings, this filing
is being provided only via email and paper copies will not be delivered. We would appreciate
confirmation of receipt and acceptance of this electronic filing. Should you have any questions
regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Bask ¥ Feundde

Tamar E. Finn
Brett P. Ferenchak

Counsel for Fatbeam, LLC

cc: Daniel Klein (Technical Staff) (via email)
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